The Worst Witch Saves The Day
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
The Worst Witch Saves The Day by online. You might not require more become
old to spend to go to the book creation as competently as search for them. In
some cases, you likewise get not discover the publication The Worst Witch
Saves The Day that you are looking for. It will extremely squander the time.
However below, taking into consideration you visit this web page, it will be
fittingly categorically simple to acquire as competently as download guide
The Worst Witch Saves The Day
It will not take many times as we notify before. You can pull off it even if
sham something else at home and even in your workplace. thus easy! So, are
you question? Just exercise just what we allow below as without difficulty as
review The Worst Witch Saves The Day what you bearing in mind to read!

beloved tabby cat has been deemed
“unsuitable” for a witch, and is
relegated to the kitchens to be a
mouser. But when her class flies off
on a school trip, Mildred concocts a
plan to rescue Tabby — and bring him
along in secret!
Frost Hollow Hall Emma Carroll
2013-10-01 From the queen of
historical fiction, a ghostly tale
about love, loss and forgiveness with
an instant classic feel. The gates to
Frost Hollow Hall loomed before us.
They were great tall things, the
ironwork all twisted leaves and
queer-looking flowers. And they were
very definitely shut. Tilly's heart
sinks. Will's at the door of their
cottage, daring her to come iceskating up at Frost Hollow Hall. No
one goes near the place these days.
Rumour has it that the house is
haunted . . . Ten years ago the young
heir, Kit Barrington, drowned there
in the lake. But Tilly never turns
down a dare. Then it goes horribly
wrong. The ice breaks, Tilly falls
through and almost drowns. At the
point of death, a beautiful angel
appears in the water and saves her.
Kit Barrington's ghost. Kit needs

The Worst Witch to the Rescue Jill
Murphy 2014-08-05 Mildred Hubble, the
worst student at Miss Cackle’s
Academy for Witches, returns in a new
escapade for young magic lovers.
Lovable but accident-prone Mildred
Hubble is possibly the worst witch
ever to go to Miss Cackle’s Academy
for Witches. She always tries her
best, but her spells never seem to go
right. In her latest adventure,
Mildred is set up for disaster by her
arch-nemesis, Ethel Hallow. Ethel
steals Mildred’s summer project and
her enchanted tortoise, Einstein, and
Mildred must brave a broomstick
flight through a violent thunderstorm
to rescue him. But will she ever get
back into Miss Hardbroom’s good
graces? Since 1974, millions of
readers have enjoyed Mildred’s
exploits, and now she’s back to cast
her spell on a new generation of
readers.
The Worst Witch at Sea Jill Murphy
2014-08-05 Catch up on Mildred
Hubble’s magical adventures at Miss
Cackle’s Academy for Witches with
these reissued editions featuring
energetic new covers. Mildred’s
the-worst-witch-saves-the-day
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Tilly to solve the mystery of his
death, so that his spirit can rest in
peace. In order to discover all she
can, Tilly gets work as a maid at
Frost Hollow Hall. But the place
makes her flesh crawl. It's all about
the dead here, she's told, and in the
heart of the house she soon discovers
all manner of dark secrets . . .
Frost Hollow Hall is a thrilling
historical fiction debut. Told in
Tilly's unique voice, it is a tale of
love and loss, and how forgiveness is
the key to recovery. 'Believable,
moving and just the right sort of
frightening.' Daily Telegraph 'A
perfect ghostly mystery for fans of
Eva Ibbotson, Ellen Renner and MarieLouise Jense.' We Love This Book 'The
perfect wintry ghost story.' The
Sunday Express
First Prize for the Worst Witch Jill
Murphy 2020-10-06 Mildred the
accident-prone witch sets her sights
on winning the school’s top honor
(and helping circus animals in need)
in the charming finale of the popular
series. As seen on Netflix! Mildred
Hubble returns to Miss Cackle’s
Academy for Witches with a big dream:
to be chosen as Head Girl! But with
Mildred’s history of mistakes and
mishaps, even her best friends are
skeptical. Besides, Mildred’s rival,
Ethel Hallow, is sure to win. Still,
the new term is going well until
Ethel finds out that Mildred’s
beloved stray dog, Star, actually
comes from a traveling circus, and
Mildred is forced to return him. When
Mildred realizes just how unhappy
Star and the other circus animals
are, she’s determined to get Star
back and give his companions a better
life, even if it means the
headmistress won’t pick her for Head
Girl. Little does she know that
friendship, compassion, and loyalty
might be justthe qualities Miss
Cackle is looking for! With the
series complete and a show on
the-worst-witch-saves-the-day

Netflix, it’s the perfect time to
introduce a new generation of readers
to Jill Murphy’s delightful Worst
Witch series.
What-a-mess Frank Muir 1977 What-amess, the afghan puppy, is always in
trouble so that his mother disowns
him. He sets out to find what he
really is - a bee, a hat, a fish?
Three Cheers for the Worst Witch Jill
Murphy 2017 How many disasters can
Mildred Hubble cause in her first
three terms at Miss Cackles's Academy
for Witches?
The Worst Witch All at Sea Jill
Murphy 2004-09-30 The Worst Witch All
At Sea is the fourth of Jill Murphy's
classic, much-loved The Worst Witch
series, the original story of life at
a magical boarding school, perfect
for readers aged 5-9. Lovable but
disaster-prone Mildred Hubble is
possibly the worst witch ever to go
to Miss Cackle's Academy for Witches
. . . Mildred is in deep water on the
school trip! Mildred Hubble, the
worst witch at Miss Cackle's Academy
for Witches, can't bear to leave
behind her beloved cat, Tabby, when
the class goes for a week beside the
seaside. But keeping Tabby leads
Mildred into yet more trouble. 'A
wonderful zany story' - Daily
Telegraph Jill Murphy was born in
London in 1949. From a very early age
she was drawing and writing stories,
and was already putting books
together (literally, with a stapler)
by the time she was six. She went on
to study at Chelsea, Croydon and
Camberwell Schools of Art. Jill
worked in a children's home for four
years and as a nanny for a year,
before becoming a freelance writer
and illustrator. The Worst Witch
stories, of which this is the first,
are some of Puffin's most successful
titles. If you'd like to read more of
Mildred's disastrous adventures at
Miss Cackle's Academy The Worst
Witch, The Worst Witch Strikes Again,
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A Bad Spell for the Worst Witch, The
Worst Witch Saves the Day,The Worst
Witch to the Rescue and The Worst
Witch and the Wishing Star are also
available from Puffin and are perfect
for children aged 5-9.
The Time-Travelling Cat and the
Viking Terror Julia Jarman 2018-02
Topher is planning a trip to London
to visit a friend--but there have
been bomb threats, which makes him
worry. What's more, his beloved cat,
Ka, has gone traveling again--and
then, in the middle of a big bomb
alert, Topher is called away--to a
Saxon village threatened by Norsemen.
Now he must get the villagers to heed
his warning and foil the aggressors
led by the terrifying Viking, Ingwar
the Boneless, infamous for his
cruelty and devious tricks. Can
Topher save the village in time?
A Bad Spell for the Worst Witch Jill
Murphy 2014-08-05 Catch up on Mildred
Hubble’s magical adventures at Miss
Cackle’s Academy for Witches with
these reissued editions featuring
energetic new covers. Mildred gets
off to a good start in her second
year at Miss Cackle’s Academy, but
her sworn enemy, Ethel Hallow, is
plotting misfortune, setting Mildred
up for a very bad spell, indeed.
The Worst Witch's Spelling Book Jill
Murphy 1995 A spelling book for all
Worst Witch fans which aims to make
learning fun. Word puzzles, word
games, crosswords and spelling checks
all meet with Jill Murphy's own
characters and drawings.
The Worst Witch Saves the Day Jill
Murphy 2014 Featuring energetic new
covers, a rerelease of the classic
adventures of trouble-prone young
witch Mildred Hubble relate her
haphazard first years at Miss
Cackle's Academy for Witches.
Reissue.
The Worst Witch Saves the Day Jill
Murphy 2014-08-05 Catch up on Mildred
Hubble’s magical adventures at Miss
the-worst-witch-saves-the-day

Cackle’s Academy for Witches with
these reissued editions featuring
energetic new covers. Mildred Hubble
is determined that her third year at
Miss Cackle’s Academy for Witches
will be her best. And when the
horrible Miss Hardbroom is replaced
by a new teacher, things finally seem
to be going Mildred’s way. But the
new teacher is very strange. . . .
All in One Piece Jill Murphy 2017-06
Synopsis coming soon.......
The Worst Witch Strikes Again Jill
Murphy 2007-08-30 The Worst Witch
Strikes Again, written and
illustrated by Jill Murphy, is
reissued with exciting new branding
and format. The Worst Witch has
become one of Puffin's bestselling
children's series for readers aged 5
- 9 years. It's the summer term at
Miss Cackle's Academy for Witches and
disaster-prone Mildred Hubble is in
deep trouble yet again - and all
because of the new girl, Enid
Nightshade, who isn't nearly as
angelic as she looks. 'Millions of
young readers have fallen under the
spell of Jill Murphy's Worst Witch' Sunday Express Jill Murphy was born
in London in 1949. From a very early
age she was drawing and writing
stories, and was already putting
books together (literally, with a
stapler) by the time she was six. She
went on to study at Chelsea, Croydon
and Camberwell Schools of Art. Jill
worked in a children's home for four
years and as a nanny for a year,
before becoming a freelance writer
and illustrator. If you'd like to
read more of Mildred's disastrous
adventures at Miss Cackle's Academy
The Worst Witch Strikes Again, A Bad
Spell for the Worst Witch, The Worst
Witch All at Sea, The Worst Witch
Saves the Day and The Worst Witch to
the Rescue are also available from
Puffin.
Fantastic Schools Christopher Nuttall
2020-12-21 Have you ever wanted to go
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to magic school? To cast spells and
brew potions and fly on broomsticks
and-perhaps-battle threats both
common and supernatural? Come with us
into worlds of magic, where students
become magicians and teachers do
everything in their power to ensure
the kids survive long enough to
graduate. Welcome to ... Fantastic
Schools. Follow a mundane teacher
striding into a world of magic, a spy
on a mission, a guided tour of a
magical school, a school dance for
monsters, a dangerous reunion ... and
many more. Follow us into worlds
different, magical ...... And very
human.Stories by: J.F.
PosthumusChristine AmsdenJames
PylesBecky R. Jones, Morgon
NewquistTom AndersonLauserJames
OdellMisha BurnettAudrey
AndrewsChristopher G. NuttallPaul A.
Piatt,L. Jagi Lamplighter, David
Breitenbeck
Mr. Large in Charge Jill Murphy
2018-04-24 Mrs. Large isn't feeling
well, so Mr. Large sends her back to
bed. "I'll take charge," he says. So
while he and the children get busy
vacuuming, dusting, and tidying, Mrs.
Large settles down for a nice rest.
But somehow ("I want my mommy!") Mrs.
Larg
The Last Noo-Noo Jill Murphy 2011-02
Marlon, the monster, loves his dummy.
He calls it his 'noo-noo'. His mum,
granny and all the other monsters say
he's too old for a dummy. But
Marlon's not giving up his noo-noo
until he wants to.
Dear Hound Jill Murphy 2011-09-27
Alfie's your average deer hound
puppy-curious about the world around
him, happy to chase the cat and laze
around in his favorite beanbag bed,
and very loyal to his boy, Charlie.
So he's extremely upset when Charlie
goes away and leaves him with a
sitter-upset enough that he escapes
into the woods. With the help of some
friendly foxes, Alfie learns to live
the-worst-witch-saves-the-day

in the wild, but he never stops
thinking of Charlie and trying to
find his way home. And Charlie, of
course, never stops thinking of
Alfie, either. Will these two be able
to find each other before it's too
late? Featuring irresistible blackand-white line drawings on every
spread, Dear Hound is both an
accessible, heartwarming story and
the perfect choice for readers
graduating out of early chapter
books.
Fun with the Worst Witch (World Book
Day) Jill Murphy 2014-02-27 A funfilled activity book starring the
one-and-only Mildred Hubble,
positively the worst witch at Miss
Cackle's Academy for witches! Mildred
often gets her spells wrong but she
always tries her best, especially in
this book packed with word games,
puzzles, crosswords, wordsearches,
top tips and spells!
The Whizz Pop Chocolate Shop Kate
Saunders 2013-03-12 "Reminiscent of
Road Dahl's Charlie and the Chocolate
Factory . . . a great read-aloud." -Booklist Welcome to the most magical
house in London. The family of
eleven-year-old twins Oz and Lily
have inherited it, together with the
mysterious shop downstairs. Long ago,
the shop's famous chocolate-makers,
who also happen to be Oz and Lily's
great uncles, were clever sorcerers.
Now evil villians are hunting for the
secret of their greatest recipe. The
terrifying powers of this magic
chocolate have the ability to destroy
the world. Soon, Oz and Lily are
swept into a thrilling battle, helped
by an invisible cat, a talking rat,
and the ghost of an elephant. It's up
to them to stop the villians and keep
the magical chocolate recipe out of
harm's way. Their family and the
world depends on it.
First Prize for the Worst Witch Jill
Murphy 2018-09-06 As seen on TV,
accident-prone Mildred Hubble is the
4/9

Downloaded from kcwiki.moe on
September 27, 2022 by guest

Worst Witch at Miss Cackle's Academy.
She's always getting her spells wrong
and landing herself in trouble. But
Mildred is now in the last term of
4th Year and determined to prove that
she's not as useless as everyone
thinks - could it be First Prize for
the worst witch after all? Mildred
Hubble is the original Worst Witch.
Her adventures began in 1974 and have
been in print every since. Hugely
successful, in 2016 Mildred's
escapades with best friends Maud and
Enid, were adapted for TV to much
acclaim, with a second series to come
in spring 2017. Jill Murphy started
putting books together (literally
with a stapler), when she was six.
The Worst Witch was first published
in 1974 and this much-loved classic
has been enjoyed by readers for more
than 40 years. Jill Murphy also
written and illustrated several
award-winning picture books for
younger children. The Worst Witch
series includes: The Worst Witch, A
Bad Spell for the Worst Witch, The
Worst Witch All at Sea, The Worst
Witch Saves the Day and The Worst
Witch to the Rescue and The Worst
Witch and the Wishing Star.
The Legend of Greg Chris Rylander
2019-05-21 After discovering his
dwarf heritage, Greg is whisked away
to the Dwarf Underground where he
gains fantastical friends and learns
about dwarven history, but big
changes lead to tensions with the
elves.
A Bad Spell for the Worst Witch Jill
Murphy 2004-09-30 'The cat is
supposed to be on the broomstick,
Mildred,' said Miss Hardbroom
wearily. The new term spells disaster
for Mildred Hubble, trainee witch at
Miss Cackle's Academy for Witches.
But she is determined to lose her
embarrassing reputation as the worst
witch the Academy has ever seen. But
however hard she tries, things
rapidly get out of hand! 'Hurray for
the-worst-witch-saves-the-day

Jill Murphy - readers will love the
antics of Mildred Hubble and her
hopeless tabby cat' - Independent
There are 8 hilarious Worst Witch
adventures to collect: The Worst
Witch The Worst Witch Strikes Again A
Bad Spell for the Worst Witch The
Worst Witch All at Sea The Worst
Witch Saves the Day The Worst Witch
to the Rescue The Worst Witch and the
Wishing Star First Prize for the
Worst Witch
Five Minutes Consideration. [Signed:
A Christian. A religious tract,
followed by a hymn.] Christian 1810
Worst Witch Saves the Day; the Worst
Witch to the Rescue and Jill Murphy
2014-09-29
Hortense and the Shadow Natalia
O'Hara 2017-11-07 A haunting,
original fairy tale from two dazzling
debut picture book talents, in the
spirit of Neil Gaiman and Carson
Ellis. Hortense is a kind and brave
girl, but she is sad--even angry-that her shadow follows her
everywhere she goes. She hates her
shadow, and thinks her shadow must
hate her too. But one cold, dark
night, when bandits surprise her in
the woods, Hortense discovers that
her shadow is the very thing she
needs most. This stunningly
illustrated story stirs the soul with
its compelling, subtle exploration of
self-esteem, self-identity, and
finding inner strength.
The Revenge of the Shadow King Derek
Benz 2007-08-01 Max Sumner and his
three best friends, Harley, Ernie,
and Natalia—who form the secret club
The Grey Griffins—seem to be the only
people in their very normal Minnesota
town to notice that strange things
have started to happen. When
creatures like goblins and fairies
and unicorns, all characters from a
card game the Grey Griffins play,
begin to make appearances in Max's
backyard, Max and his friends know
something is terribly wrong. And it's
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up to them to stop the wicked
creatures of the cards from
destroying their town—indeed, their
world. A thrilling, new legend is
born in the first book of the Grey
Griffins' magical adventures.
The Worst Witch to the Rescue Jill
Murphy 2008-10-02 The Worst Witch to
the Rescue by Jill Murphy is a
classic Worst Witch adventure
starring lovable but accident-prone
Mildred Hubble. 'It isn't actually a
known spell. I sort of made it up
myself.' Mildred Hubble always tries
her best, but her spells never seem
to go right. She may be the worst
witch at Miss Cackle's Academy for
Witches, but she's the best friend
you could ever have. Millions of
readers love her and so will you . .
. Jill Murphy started putting books
together (literally with a stapler),
when she was six. The Worst Witch was
first published in 1974 and this
much-loved classic has been enjoyed
by readers for more than 30 years.
Jill Murphy also written and
illustrated several award-winning
picture books for younger children.
If you'd like to read more of
Mildred's disastrous adventures at
Miss Cackle's Academy: The Worst
Witch, The Worst Witch Strikes Again,
A Bad Spell for the Worst Witch, The
Worst Witch All at Sea, The Worst
Witch Saves the Day and The Worst
Witch and the Wishing Star are also
available from Puffin and are perfect
for children aged 5-9.
The Naughtiest Girl Collection 1 Enid
Blyton 2015-12-17 Enid Blyton's very
funny school series follows Elizabeth
Allen as she is sent away to boarding
school and makes up her mind to be
the naughtiest pupil there's ever
been. Hilarious reading alone or
aloud for ages 7 and up. Book 1: The
Naughtiest Girl In The School
Elizabeth Allen is spoilt and
selfish. When's she's sent away to
boarding school she makes up her mind
the-worst-witch-saves-the-day

to be the naughtiest pupil there's
ever been! But Elizabeth soon finds
out that being bad isn't as simple as
it seems ... Book 2: The Naughtiest
Girl Again The naughtiest girl in the
school is back! And this term she's
trying to be good. But someone wants
to spoil things for her. And they're
not going to let her forget how she
got her nickname! Book 3: The
Naughtiest Girl Is A Monitor When
Elizabeth Allen is chosen to be a
school monitor, she's delighted. But
she soon finds out just what a
responsible job it is. The harder she
tries, the worse she behaves! Will
the naughtiest girl in the school
EVER learn to be good? Between 1940
and 1952, Enid Blyton wrote four
novels about Naughtiest Girl,
Elizabeth Allen. This collection
contains the original stories. Both
cover and inside illustrations were
created by Kate Hindley in 2014.
The Witch Family Eleanor Estes
2018-04-01 This story of two girls
trying to banish a witch is “full of
wonderful fun, excitement, and humor”
(Library Journal). Old Witch likes
nothing better than to fly around on
her broomstick, crying “Heh-heh!” and
casting abracadabras. But now she has
been sent away . . . by two young
girls. Amy and Clarissa have decided
that Old Witch is just too mean and
wicked. So, drawing a rickety old
house upon a barren glass hill, they
exile Old Witch there with a warning:
She better be good, or else no
Halloween! But to give Old Witch some
company, they draw her a Little Witch
Girl and a Weeny Witch Baby . . . Old
Witch tries to be good, but anyone
would get up to no good in a place as
lonely as the glass hill. And Amy and
Clarissa are about to find that out,
when Old Witch magics them into her
world of make-believe-made-real, in
“a very special book that is certain
to give boundless pleasure—at any
time of the year” (The Horn Book). “A
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classic for Halloween.” —Library
Journal
Witch Wars SibÃ©al Pounder 2016-01-19
When Fran the Fabulous Fairy turns up
in Tiga Whicabim's shed to tell her
she's a witch, Tiga doesn't believe
her. Or at least not until Fran
points out that TIGA WHICABIM is
actually an anagram of I AM A BIG
WITCH . . . and takes Tiga through
the drainpipes to compete in a
challenge to crown the next Top Witch
of Ritzy City. No one expects a witch
from 'above the pipes' to be a
serious contender, but soon Tiga and
her new best friend, Peggy Pigwiggle,
are at the head of the pack! Does one
of them have what it takes to win?
There will be spells. There will be
shrunken heads. But most of all,
there will be serious shoe envy.
Perfect for fans of Sarah Mlynowski's
Whatever After series and filled with
hilarious black-and-white
illustrations, delectable dresses,
and ridiculous riddles, Witch Wars is
whimsical, magical fun!
The Worst Witch in Trouble Jill
Murphy 2007 Presents two stories
about Mildred Hubble, a young
apprentice witch with a reputation
for being the worst student at Miss
Cackle's Academy for Witches, in
which she first incurs the enmity of
her headmistress and then smuggles
her cat along on a class trip.
The Worst Witch and The Wishing Star
Jill Murphy 2013-10-03 Mildred
Hubble, positively the Worst Witch at
Miss Cackle's Academy for Witches is
back in another very funny adventure.
In The Worst Witch and the Wishing
Star, Mildred makes a wish on a
shooting star - and to her great
surprise it comes true! But it also
spells trouble. Mildred's wish-cometrue is a small dog but she has to
keep him a secret from her friends,
and especially the formidable Miss
Hardbroom. It's a disaster waiting to
happen...and it does...! The Worst
the-worst-witch-saves-the-day

Witch and the Wishing Star launches a
stunning new cover look and an
appealing squarer format across the
whole of the Worst Witch series which
includes The Worst Witch; The Worst
Witch Strikes Again; A Bad Spell for
the Worst Witch; The Worst Witch all
at Sea; The Worst Witch Saves the Day
and The Worst Witch to the Rescue.
Jill Murphy was born in London in
1949. From a very early age she was
drawing and writing stories, and was
already putting books together
(literally, with a stapler) by the
time she was six. She went on to
study at Chelsea, Croydon and
Camberwell Schools of Art. Jill
worked in a children's home for four
years and as a nanny for a year,
before becoming a freelance writer
and illustrator. The Worst Witch
stories, of which this is the
seventh, are some of Puffin's most
successful titles.
Meltdown! Jill Murphy 2016-09-13 An
outing to the grocery store quickly
devolves into a power struggle
between a frustrated mother rabbit
and her exuberant toddler Ruby.
The Worst Witch Strikes Again Jill
Murphy 2014-08-05 Catch up on Mildred
Hubble’s magical adventures at Miss
Cackle’s Academy for Witches with
these reissued editions featuring
energetic new covers. Mildred is back
in trouble thanks to the new girl,
Enid Nightshade, who isn’t as well
behaved as she appears. The more
Mildred tries to stay out of trouble,
the more she finds herself in
horrible situations. What can the
disaster-prone worst witch do?
Witch Switch SibÃ©al Pounder
2017-02-28 Young witch Tiga Whicabim
is just starting to settle into
glitzy Ritzy City when Fran the
Fabulous Fairy discovers that Tiga's
best friend Peggy has gone missing-leaving behind only a note explaining
that she's "AWAY WITH THE FAIRIESÂ??
and evil Felicity Bat is now in
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charge. Soon after, other witches
across town start to disappear. Tiga
and her friends set out to
investigate and stumble upon an old,
unsolved mystery that might just be
the reason behind the disappearances.
Can the girls use their witchy skills
to save their friend and the city in
time? This companion to Witch Wars is
a witch story like no other, filled
with silly spells, delectable
dresses, and ridiculous riddles, as
well as hilarious black-and-white
illustrations.
The Worst Witch Jill Murphy
2011-03-03 'Riding a broomstick is no
easy matter!' Lovable but disasterprone Mildred is a trainee at Miss
Cackle's Academy for Witches, but
she's making an awful mess of it. She
keeps getting her spells wrong and
crashing her broomstick. Yet she
manages to scrape by until she turns
Ethel, the teacher's pet, into her
deadly enemy and chaos ensues . . .
Jill Murphy's much-loved classic if
full of fun, magic and mayhem! Also
in The Worst Witch series: The Worst
Witch Strikes Again A Bad Spell for
the Worst Witch The Worst Witch All
at Sea The Worst Witch Saves the Day
The Worst Witch to the Rescue The
Worst Witch and the Wishing Star
First Prize for the Worst Witch
The Worst Witch Saves the Day Jill
Murphy 2005-10-06 It's the start of a
new term at Miss Cackle's Academy for
Witches and Mildred Hubble is
determined not to be the worst witch
this year. Everything starts so well.
Mildred's class has a new form
teacher - no more Miss Hardbroom for
Mildred and her friends! But then the
new teacher, Miss Granite, starts
acting fishy; Mildred has a very bad
hair day when a hair growth spell
goes wrong and she has to put up with
know-it-all Ethel Hallow being
'helpful'. To top it all, her beloved
cat Tabby is having a nervous
breakdown and refuses to fly.
the-worst-witch-saves-the-day

The Worst Witch Saves the Day Jill
Murphy 2005-10-06 The Worst Witch
Saves the Day is the fifth adventure
in the much-loved Worst Witch series
by Jill Murphy, in which lovable but
disaster-prone Mildred Hubble is in
trouble once again. She is possibly
the worst witch ever to go to Miss
Cackle's Academy for Witches . . .
'What this cat needs is to pull
himself together!' Something is up at
Miss Cackle's Academy for Witches:
Mildred Hubble's new form teacher is
really weird. Or is she?
Investigating isn't easy, especially
when Mildred's potions go wrong, the
class know-it-all insists on being
'helpful' and her beloved cat is
having a nervous breakdown . . . 'A
lovely, sparkly book' - Observer
'Millions of young readers have
fallen under the spell of Jill
Murphy's Worst Witch' - Sunday
Express Jill Murphy started putting
books together (literally with a
stapler), when she was six. The Worst
Witch was first published in 1974 and
this much-loved classic has been
enjoyed by readers for more than 30
years. Jill Murphy also written and
illustrated several award-winning
picture books for younger children.
If you'd like to read more of
Mildred's disastrous adventures at
Miss Cackle's Academy The Worst
Witch, The Worst Witch Strikes Again,
A Bad Spell for the Worst Witch, The
Worst Witch All at Sea, The Worst
Witch to the Rescue and The Worst
Witch and the Wishing Star are also
available from Puffin and are perfect
for children aged 5-9.
The Night Spinner Abi Elphinstone
2017-02-23 'Abi Elphinstone’s books
are full of adventure, wit, heart,
and, above all, bravery’ Katherine
Rundell, author of The Explorer ? 'No
one does edge-of-seat action like Abi
Elphinstone' Emma Carroll, author of
Letters from the Lighthouse 'Abi
Elphinstone's glorious novels make
8/9

Downloaded from kcwiki.moe on
September 27, 2022 by guest

mysterious set of clues, Moll sets
out on an adventure across the
northern wilderness with Gryff and
her friend Siddy at her side. They
must brave the Lost Isles, scale the
Barbed Peaks and face witches,
goblins and giants who lurk at every
turn . . . while the Shadowmasks draw
ever closer. Can Moll, Siddy and
Gryff find the friend they think they
have lost? And do the Tribe have what
it takes to defeat the Dark magic
once and for all? Catapult into this
page-turning adventure from the
author of Sky Song, perfect for fans
of J.K. Rowling, Michelle Harrison
and Eva Ibbotson.

you feel as if you're living the
adventure yourself. They're pure
adrenalin and joy’ Lauren St John,
author of The White Giraffe ‘Abi
Elphinstone is proving to be a worthy
successor to CS Lewis’ The Times 'A
gifted storyteller... one of today's
greatest children's authors'
LoveReading Deep within Tanglefern
Forest, Moll Pecksniff and her
wildcat, Gryff, are waiting for a
sign from the Old Magic before they
continue their quest to find the last
Amulet of Truth and free their world
from the Shadowmasks’ terrible magic.
Still missing fellow Tribe member,
Alfie, and armed only with a

the-worst-witch-saves-the-day
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